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Rugby Coaches / Athletes / Members

February 9th, 2015

Dear Rugby Coaches / Athletes / Members,

Rugby Canada remains dedicated in developing the game of rugby through proper training at every level, from coast to coast. To help promote this, Rugby Canada has developed a new online resource entitled RUGBYca TIPs, which represents top form, inform and perform. TIPs offer’s athletes, coaches, members and rugby enthusiasts a place to learn about the game, find information, and ask questions.

TIPs will feature articles aimed at:

· Promoting and educating members on safe play 

· Developing players both mentally and physically

· Informing members of the game’s advancements  

Commencing on Tuesday February 24th, 2015, #TIPsTuesday will be promoted through our national magazine, RUGBYca, and found in a blog style page found at: www.rugby.ca/tips.html. Members are encouraged to follow the blog to stay up to date and learn about the sport. 

Future posts will be done by request, connect with us on Twitter and Facebook for more information. 

Thank you,
Neil MacDougall
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